
Delores G. Kelley, Chair SB 118
Brian J. Feldman, Vice Chair Supporting
3 East Miller Senate Office Building
Annapolis, MD 21401

Dear Chair Kelley, Vice Chair Feldman, and Members of the Finance Committee,

By granting the graduate student collective bargaining rights, you can empower the newest
members of your academic community to let their voices be heard. The struggles of graduate
students - be they financial, mental, or otherwise - are well known and only contribute to the
barriers preventing equal access to the highest education. Help us create a healthier and more
equitable environment to advance our education and your academic community.

Sincerely,

Ell Bogat
Teaching Assistant, Department of Astronomy
University of Maryland, College Park
5102 9th St NW, Washington, District of Columbia 20011
ell.x.bogat@gmail.com


